From:

To: East And

Subject: SCOTTISH POWER & NATIONAL GRIDS PROPOSALS; THEY ARE WRONG FOR SUFFOLK

Date: 28 January 2022 06:46:00

Dear Planning Inspectorate

The proposals by Scottish Power and National Grid are wrong for Suffolk

The proposal impact a wide area of Suffolk and all of Suffolk should be included in the consultations.

Undoubtedly the project would affect a large area with further underground cabling and more convertor stations if the project is consented.

SASES & SEAS have also urged for other parties to be invited to these early briefings:

RSPB, Suffolk Wildlife Trust and Suffolk Coast and Heaths AONB.

Plus the many community groups involved in trying to protect our countryside and AONB including: SASES, SEAS, Save Our Sandlings, Alde and Ore, Aldeburgh Society, Aldeburgh Business Association, Suffolk PreservationSociety.

And most importantly that local residents should be included in a public meeting, at the earliest opportunity.

Nina Robinson FRICS Chartered Surveyor and Town Planner